Parent's Association of Bayside Schools

Who are we?
PABS is the Parents’ Association (for both the Junior and Senior schools).

We are a group of happy and willing parents who arrange and help out in lots of different events within the
school throughout the year.

What do we do?

We work with the principals, staff and boards of management to build effective partnerships between home
and school. We are committed to providing information and supports for parents/guardians and teachers, in
the best interests of our children’s education.

Through various fundraising activities, we have raised money for the schools to fund improvements such as
benches in the yards, developing the school gardens and towards resources for new sensory rooms.

We also arrange fun activities for our children to enjoy like visits from Santa, virtual pantomimes, Book Fairs
as well as helping out at BaySciFest and school graduations.

What is the ask?
We meet once a month in the evenings, during the school year, either through zoom or in person.
We also help out at events during the school year, when we can.

The in-school events are great fun and bring lots of joy to the children and staff alike. It’s a lovely way to be
part of your child’s school day.

Want to join us?
PABS love to welcome new members and share ideas. If you would like to join us, you can email us at:

pabsbaysideschool@gmail.com

Maybe you can’t commit to joining PABS, but you’d like to get involved with helping out at events? We are
also looking for volunteers to help out with events and allow you to share in the fun activities we arrange. If
you would like to volunteer or hear more, please email us.

We look forward to hearing from you.
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